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3.       How to put your information into the next edition of this Bulletin
4.       Events Listing
5.       London Seminar: Keyworking Without Tears!
Are you setting up a keyworking system? This Interconnections seminar will help.
6.       Conference: The Helping Relationship
This Interconnections event offers professionals a theory and a structure for working in partnership with parents – and with each other.
7.       National conference: Sleep? What’s that?
100,000 families of disabled children are going without sleep and are not being helped. What does this do to them? What would effective help look like? The Handsel Trust offers some answers.
8.       Conference: Autism and Asperger Syndrome
This conference aims to provide a comprehensive look at both Autism and Asperger Syndrome in relation to the epidemiology, research and current issues in providing services to individuals and their families. It aims to provide a forum for information exchange between all those working in this field from a multi-disciplinary perspective.
9.       Sunfield: Professional development courses in March
       Presented by Sunfield Professional Development Centre on a range of topics.
10.   Capita Conferences
Conferences for the public sector on a wide range of topics.
11.   How effective is your collaborative teamwork?
How do we support children with multiple needs? How do we escape discipline-specific interventions? How do we treat the child as a whole? How do we fit everything together? Is TAC (Team Around the Child) the answer? A TAC seminar can come to your venue.
12.   DVD to recruit black and minority ethnic short break carers
The DVD, “Welcome to the Family”, aims to raise awareness of the need for short break carers from black and minority ethnic (BME) communities, and inform potential carers about the rewards and challenges involved in providing short breaks to disabled children. It is in 10 languages.  
13.   The Child Bereavement Trust – bursaries for training
The Child Bereavement Trust has a limited number of bursary places available on their training workshops, seminars and courses for 2007.
14.   Conference: ‘Showing off our Bits’ Sharing good practice & partnership working
The Community Learning Disability Nurses Sxual Health & Relationships Clinical Interest Group, Learning Disabilities, North Wales offers you an opportunity to explore approaches to this sensitive and often challenging area of practice with individuals who have a learning disability.
15.   Down’s Syndrome Association – conferences and courses
On a range of topics concerning people of all ages.
16.   Subscribe to Journal of Children’s Services
The Journal is designed to encourage the development of outcome-focused services to better safeguard and promote the well-being of vulnerable children and their families. It aims to improve the understanding of the way in which child development and applied social research can contribute to the evidence base and increase the integration of children’s services.
17.   Conference: A new future for special schooling?
Third Annual Irwin Mitchell Children’s Conference. Special schools are here to stay. The decision to keep them was a political one but what will the practical implications be? 
18.   Somerset Community Foundation - small grants available
Small grants available for community and voluntary groups working with children and young people. The Somerset Community Foundation (SCF) is now taking applications and would like to hear from any locally managed small, community, voluntary or self-help groups who are working with 0-19 year olds.
19.   Letterbox Library: children’s books with a focus on disability
Letterbox Library’s New Year Catalogue includes a special focus on disability in children’s books. The catalogue features our reviewers’ best picks of the ‘classics’ as well as many exciting new titles from the UK and abroad. 
20.   Getting a Life Newsletter – information for everyone about transition
Information for everyone working with and for disabled young people in transition from childhood to adulthood.
21.   AMAZE has an exciting new website for parents
AMAZE has just launched its new website packed with useful information and resources for parents and carers of children with special needs. 
22.   Working Together with Parents Network
An increasing number of adults with learning disabilities are becoming parents. The Working Together with Parents project aims to spread positive practice and to promote policy change so that parents with learning disabilities and their children can get better support. 
23.   Making Every Disabled Child Matter: Workshops for parents
Across the country there are many parents who are involved in shaping services for disabled children. Some sit on strategy groups, others on working groups, some on the board for the children’s trust and others are involved in running parent forums. The workshop will provide an update on the Every Disabled Child Matters campaign and illustrate how it can be a useful tool to you in influencing service provision in your area. 
24.   Recognising Fathers: new report looking at the issues faced by fathers of children with a learning disability
Fathers were interviewed as part of the Recognising Fathers project carried out by the Foundation for People with Learning Disabilities. They talked about many things including the effect on their relationship with their children, the impact on their employment, and how practitioners in education, health, social care and family support settings responded to them as fathers. This was described as a mixture of positive and negative experiences. 
25.   Conference: Making a difference - Touch Therapy and CAM for children with CP and their parents
CEREBRA and the University of Coventry are bringing together professionals interested in parents of children with CP and in how to improve psychological wellbeing, looking at the value of a training and support programme and examining the use of Complementary and Alternative Medicine. This conference not only enables experts to share their current knowledge but also offers professionals with an interest in Touch Therapy, CAM and CP the chance to make contacts and to network.
26.   Fully Informed Children
In The Picture, Scope’s project which aims to promote the inclusion of disabled children in early years’ picture books has recently published a research report examining methods of sharing information with disabled children. Following on from this research, the team have developed a toolkit and training aimed at supporting organisations in the development of methods and practices to include all children. 
27.   Sibs events – training and conference
Forthcoming events for professionals working with siblings of children with disabilities or chronic illness. 
28.   Princess Royal Trust for Carers Independent Subscribers scheme
The Princess Royal Trust for Carers has long been contacted by young carers services who are not part of The Trust’s network but would like to access The Trust’s networks, events and resources. The Princess Royal Trust for Carers Independent Subscribers scheme is now open to all organisations working with young carers.
29.   Circles Network - building inclusive communities
Circles Network is a national organisation working to build inclusive communities. Our vision is to create social inclusion, promote the spirit of community and accomplish the acceptance of difference. Through our Academy for Inspiring Inclusion, Circles Network has a calendar of learning events all across the UK.
30.   Mothers of children with complex disabilities needed!
Are you the mother of a child with complex disabilities aged between 4 & 10 years old? If so, perhaps you would help me with my research. I am carrying out a study that explores the relationship between mothers of children with complex needs and the professionals involved in their care.
31.   Seminars: Extending Inclusion
Extended schools and children’s centres are designed to provide extra learning opportunities, childcare and a range of activities for all children and young people. For families with disabled children extended activities offer new opportunities for participation in their community. But for how many is this a real offer? The Council for Disabled Children has undertaken a project commissioned by Sure Start and the DfES to identify effective practice in including disabled children and young people in extended schools and children’s centres. 
32.   Come to the First Lambeth Gathering of Young Disabled People
A day of consultation, creativity and fun activities for young disabled people aged 13 -19 and their young allies in Lambeth. Help us to ensure the Lambeth Youth Service is getting it right for young disabled people. Come and have your say. 
33.   Sunfield: Dads Day on challenging behaviour
Many Dads find behaviour that challenges very difficult to deal with. This workshop will explore different approaches to managing difficult and complex behaviour.
34.   Books by bild on managing continence
Titles: Everybody needs toilets. Helping people with learning disabilities manage continence. Supporting continence management.
35.   Conference on autism with Dr. Temple Grandin and Kari Dunn Buron
Topics: Life Experiences, Visual Thinking, Social Interaction and Careers. When My Autism Gets Too Big! Addressing Problems of Social Thinking, Learning and Behaving in ASD. Understanding Myself and Finding the Right Kind of Employment.
36.   New research from SPRU
Supporting the Participation of Disabled Children and Young People in Decision Making. Anita Franklin and Patricia Sloper.
37.   Website for bereaved parents and families
Sands: Stillbirth and neonatal death charity
38.   Short Break Holidays by Griffin Care
All age ranges are catered for from 0 to 100 plus! Groups and staffing are planned to meet both chronological and developmental needs and to ensure that those with more complex needs can enjoy a stimulating quality holiday break.
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